
GESKOSLOVENSKI( ROZHLAS 

January 8th, 1955. 

Mr. Kermit Geary, 
R.F.D. No. 2, 

Walnutp or t, 
Pennsylvania. 

Dear Mr. Geary, 

We have received your letter of December 17th, and want to 
thank you very much for our detailed report on the reception of 
Radio Prague I. We are enclosing a verification card for your 
files. 

We also thank you very much for your kind wishes. Permit 
us to extend to you and yours the best wishes of Radio Prague 
for the New Year, and may it be a peaceful one. 

May we take this opportunity to inform you that Radio Prague 
also has shortwave broadcasts beamed to North America. We are 
enclosing a program schedule. We hope that you will be listening 
in to us and would be very grateful to have your criticism and 
suggestions for our programs. We are, of course, anxious to have 
our programs constantly improve and meet more fully the interest 
of our listeners. Could we ask you to give a more or less detailed 
criticism of one specific program. Let us know what program you 
heard, and your reaction to it along these lines: Did you think 
the news was too long, or too short, interesting, timely; was the 
material on Czechoslovakia clear, did it give a good picture of 
some aspect of our life; was our editorial timely, was its point 
well made, did you think it too general or too detailed; did you like 
the music, was there enough or too much of it. Any other points 
you want to mention will be grateftlly received. We hope that this 
would not be too much trouble. 

We are forwarding you under separate cover a copy of the 
magazine CZECHOSLOVAK LIFE, which we hope you will find interesting. 
If there is any information or material on Czechoslovakia that you 
would like, we shall be glad to forward it to you upon request. 

We look forward to hearing from you again soon. 

Sincerely yours, 

L2) 1,km., 
Foreign Language Broadcasts. 
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